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Members, Board of Trustees:   
 

GIFTS TO THE GREGORY M. JASKO  
CARDIOVASCULAR RESEARCH ENDOWMENT 

 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept gifts of $52,000 from multiple donors to 
add to the existing Gregory M. Jasko Cardiovascular Research Endowment in the College of 
Medicine’s Gill Heart Institute and submit these gifts of $52,000 for matching funds from 
Kentucky’s Endowment Match Program.  Council on Postsecondary Education guidelines 
require that the Board of Trustees acknowledge its responsibility for UK’s participation in the 
program and for all university endowment funds. 
 
Background:  These gifts are in memory of Gregory M. Jasko, a 1977 graduate of the Gatton 
College of Business and Economics and former Vice President and Treasurer of Long John 
Silver’s, Inc.  Mr. Jasko died suddenly from heart disease on February 14, 2000.  His family, 
friends, and co-workers continue to raise funds to support cardiovascular research. 
 
 
 
 
 


